BLI: Notice of change in location of office of Bao Long Vinh Phuc 
On 21 Sep 2017, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the change in location of office of Bao Long Vinh Phuc as follows:
- Old location: 3rd floor of Viettel Vinh Phuc Building, Lot S1, Ha Tien Pagoda Urban Area, Vinh Yen City, Vinh Phuc Province
- Old location: 2nd floor of Viettel Vinh Phuc Building, Lot S1, Ha Tien Pagoda Urban Area, Vinh Yen City, Vinh Phuc Province

